
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

In respect of recent press reports, GEK TERNA S.A. and TERNA ENERGY S.A. inform the 
investment community on the following: 

As has been repeatedly mentioned by the Management of both companies in the 
context of numerous official occasions, TERNA ENERGY S.A. has over time received 
interest from major international investors. Each time the expression of this interest is 
evaluated.  For the time being there has not been any development to be announced. 

As per the standard policy of the two companies, the investment community will be 
promptly informed of any developments.  

 

Athens, 21.02.2024 

 


